
8 July 2011 

 

iEnergizer Limited 

 

Delay in announcing preliminary results 

 

iEnergizer Limited, the international and full service BPO business, would like to notify the market that 

it will now be announcing its preliminary results for the year ended 31 March 2011, next week.   

 

-Ends- 

 

 

For further information, please call: 

 

  

iEnergizer 

Anil Aggarwal, CEO  

 

c/o FD 020 7831 3113 

Arden Partners, Nomad and Broker 

Richard Day/ Adrian Trimmings 

 

020 7614 5917 

FD 

Jonathon Brill / Edward Westropp 

 

020 7831 3113 

 

 

 


